
The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform that it will remain
closed on Thursday, 20th October 2022. In observance of Mashujaa Day. A day to

Remember the founding heroes and celebrate the everyday heroes amongst us.



Regular consular/office hours will resume on Friday, 21st October 2022, at 0900hrs. All
consular appointments will be rescheduled accordingly. For urgent enquiries during this period,

you may email info@kenyaembassy.se. 
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